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TELEGRAMS: SURVEYOR. OSLO TELEPHONE NO. 24932

 Flayd's Register of Shigping

Tollbodgaten 27

RECEIVED
Oslo 12th April 1948,

Reference

. Dear 8ir,

Referring to your letter of the 15th ultimo regarding
the electrical instgllation in the M/S “UDDU" we be% to acquaint
you that the owners state that they can not obtain the new cables
required and as a temporary measure they propose to cut out the
old arrangement, viz. the single pole overload circuit breaker
and the single pole switch for the 54 KW. generator. The fuses
of the other generator will then be fitted after the double-pole
circuit breaker and the two generators to be coupled to the same
swithch, using the same fuses. The installation can not be run

in parallel.

They state that they would have preferred to cut out the
54 KW. generator completely, but the machine drives the pump for
the hydrgulic winches and mast be run at times.

A sketch of the owners ~ proposal with the above alterations
shown in red is enclosed herewith.

We shall be glad to be informed by cable whether the
proposal can be accepted.

We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors,
The Secretary, Per.
London.
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